

VFW AUXILIARY

Department of North Carolina Deborah Crowder, Secretary

910-622-6749
sec4vfwauxnc@gmail.com
4717 llex Drive
Wilmington, NC 28412

BULLETIN BOARD SEPTEMBER 17, 2025

- ♦ Past District 17 President Adele Barcia could use some cheering up. Send good thoughts and get well wishes to her at 2218 Old Balsam Road, Waynesville, NC 28786.
- ♦ I talked to Anna Holm yesterday. She has moved to a skilled nursing facility to work on building her strength. She said that she still wasn't sure when she would be ablet to return to NC. She said that she has to be able to sit for up to 5 hours at a time because of the length of the flight. Please keep Anna in your thoughts and prayers. I'm sorry I do not have an address for her at the facility where she is now, but because she has no idea how long she will be there it is suggested that you send cards to her at her home address 1580 Dunn Road, Apt. 1409, Raleigh, NC 27614.
- ♦ Reminders for the upcoming Council of Administration meeting in Greensboro
 - 1) Don't forget to bring your laptop, tablet, or phone to the training session on Saturday.
 - 2) Don't forget to purchase your Hospitality Room Band and Reception tickets. Pack those "Back to the Eighties" clothes. Let's see who shows up with the best throwback fashion!
 - 3) Be ready to participate in the exciting Game Show when Program Director, Barbara Beard and the Program Chairmen test your knowledge on all of our programs. Brush up on the information found in MALTA and the monthly Department promotions if you want to have an advantage at game time.
 - 4) ITEMS for the high Bid Auction will be greatly appreciated. Remember that this is a joint project by the Department Commander and President, so be sure to include your Post members when asking for auction items.